
-----Original Message----- 
From: Lynn Nabb [mailto:tulsahikingirl@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, May 14, 2014 1:28 PM 
To: Reg-Comment 
Subject: Rule making changes-Buffalo River 
 
Hi, I would like to express my support to ban new swine operations in the Buffalo River watershed. It's 
very important to protect the pristine quality of this jewel of a river that attracts visitors and revenue to 
Arkansas from all over  the world.  
 
Respectfully,  
 
Lynn Nabb  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


